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DELMAR RAY FRAZIER, 1915-1994

The philatelic hobby has seen the passing
of one of it's most dedicated enthusiasts.

With Tennessee roots that go back to the
legendary Daniel Boone, Del Frazier shared a love
of history and philately Few people in the hobby
give the commitment of time and energy back to
the hobby as did Del over his career as a collector

Del received his undergraduate degree
from the University of Florida, and later achieved
a Masters in Economics after retiring from the
U.S. Army where he served as a Lt. Colonel. After
retirement he became an instructor at Austin Peay
State University in Clarksville, TN., and continued
work towards his doctorate at the University of
Indiana.

Finding an interest in the postal history of
Tennessee, in 1985 Del published The Tennessee
Post Offices and Postmasters Appointments, 1789-

1984. This work today is considered a must for
any Tennessee collector

After moving to Newbern and later to
Raleigh, Del began the research on the Postmas-
ters of North Carolina. This work continued after
his move to Charleston, S.C. The research was
completed before his death. In recognition of his
committment to the hobby, this research will be
published by the North Carolina Postal History
Society

Frazier was an Honorary Life Member of
the NCPHS and served our Society as Vice-
president and member of the Board of Directors.

Many of us take much from the hobby, but
few of us can say they have given back so much to
the hobby as did Del Frazier Del, thanks, you will
be missed!
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